Whitehorse Ranch Memorial

Written by Administrator Friday, 13 November 2009 20:19 - Last Updated Friday, 13 November 2009 20:23

Team Pantera Racing would like to give a big **TPR Thank You** to those who gave graciously to the Memorial for Peter Menyhart's son.

- "Anonymous" from TPR Veteran
- John "JB" Bentley
- Dennis "Mad Dog" Antenucci
- Erik Belter

Mad Dog and JB will be making the trip to Peter's ranch this weekend, along with an American flag for the ceremony. As we get an update, we'll post it here in the same article.